
Serrano Homeowners 
Mark your calendars! 

************ 
Serrano Annual Egg Hunt 

 
 

Saturday, March 30, 2024 
10am 

Serrano Common Area Park 
 (All Children 10 years old & younger) 

 
We are asking that all children attending the Egg Hunt please send in one dozen plastic 

eggs filled with candy or prizes inside. (One dozen eggs per child) 
 

Eggs are to be delivered  
March 20th - March 27th to 1885 S. Morrison Ln. There will be a basket and sign up 

sheet in the doorway. For more information call Lisa Holomon @ 602-312-3691. If it 
rains the hunt will be postponed till the following Saturday – April 6th (Yes after Easter) 

 
Please sign up to attend so I have an accurate count of each child for special treats.  

 
“You have to be present to win prizes” 

 
We look forward to meeting you all at another great Serrano Community Social Event. 

 
 VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED 


	Saturday, March 30, 2024

